Brotherhood of Anglican ChurchmenHuron

BACTalk

https://bac.diohuron.org/ Summer 2020



BAC Executive Report

Your BAC executive met again by video conference on June 20th, 2020 and continues to work on your behalf.

As well as the usual business items on the agenda, a Notice of Motion was presented by Sheldon Parsons to approve a fees holiday for 2021 and to appoint a Review Committee to examine resources necessary to continue to fund the operations of an Executive.

President Pro Tem Vic indicted that he wants to continue to reach out to the ACW to see what collaborations are possible to help each organization continue to be strong in their service to this Diocese. The Executive supported this continuing initiative.

Secretary Francis reported a contact with a BAC in the Diocese of Niagara and he will continue to liaise with them. There may be others out there.

2nd Vice President Jim noted that the BACs in the Diocese of Essex will be meeting soon and we should have more information on our 70th Conference and Annual General Meeting to share with you. Stay tuned for more details.

Stay well.

Your 2020-2021 Executive

Hon. Pres. Bishop Todd Townshend
President Pro Tem Vic Templar
President Sheldon Parsons
Past President Ron Wilton
2nd Vice Pres. Jim Rigney
Secretary Francis Richardson
Treasurer Dennis Cartier
Wilf Clegg
Harry Harris
Chaplain Chris Travers

Membership and Chapters

a look at our chapters in

London Deanery

Holy Trinity/ St Stephen's Memorial, London

Harry Harris, President harryharris@sympatico.ca

St George's, London

Paul Cavers, President pcavers@uwo.ca

Trinity, Lambeth

Joe Woodall. Member josephwoodall@rogers.com

Members at Large

Harry Dykstra
St John the Divine, Arva
h.dykstra@rogers.com

there's room for more.....

visit our website for more BAC information

https://bac.diohuron.org/

Huron Church Camp

We received news that Huron Church Camp will not be open in 2020 for registered campers. A minimum staff will be hired to maintain the camp and make sure that it is ready for next season. HCC says that some other activities will be allowed including day visits.

Go to the Camp website at

huronchurchcamp.ca

or email them at

huronchurchcamp@gmail.com

for more information.

Please continue to support HCC as there will be reduced revenues in 2020.

2021 BAC 70th Conference

& Annual General Meeting

Church of the Ascension Windsor Perry Wong, President perrywong@bellnet.ca April 24th, 2021

watch for more details

Monica Place Waterloo and Cambridge

....needs "transition to independence kits" for graduating moms and babies. You or your Chapter could get involved in this program. Email Wilf Clegg wilfclegg931@gmail.com for more information.